St-JOh ns 380, Saint-Michel

Saint-Jean-sur-Richelieu, QC J3B 1T4

St' JOhnS Téléphone : 450 550-2501 — 877 550-2501

ABOR OMNIA ViNcyy Télécopieur : 450 348-8208
\/ st-johnsemail@rsb.qgc.ca

September 30, 2024
Dear Parents and Guardians,
If you drop off or pick up your child, please read the following safety reminders:
1. Do not park:
e on the crosswalks
e where prohibited
e in Emballage St-Jean’s parking lot (neighboring company)
2. Ensure that your child uses the passenger side doors when entering or exiting your
vehicle. This will avoid putting them in danger from other vehicles circulating on rue
Saint-Michel.

3. Use the drop-off areas in front of the school.

4. Should you drop off your child across the street from the school, make sure they use the
crosswalk. Under no circumstances should students pass between parked cars or buses.

5. Do not use the staff parking lot or the driveways. Using it puts your child at risk.

6. Do not park in the disabled parking space unless you have a disabled parking permit.

7. As a member of the St. Johns community, please remember to be courteous and
respectful with our neighbours, our crossing guard, and our staff members.

Thank you for your collaboration,

Jean-Simon Poirier, Principal
Genevieve Crépeau and Darla Butler, Vice-Principals

Réussir dans les deux langues!
Riverside rerei%e Success in both languages!
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